Dear [insert] 
I recently learnt that the future of Vision Australia’s library service in NSW is in jeopardy until state government commits to ongoing funding.   
My child is [blind/low vision/ has a print disability] and requires accessible information to learn how to read, develop literacy skills and stay connected to the world like every child should have access to. If this service was no longer available [his/her] right to access information would be denied.  
As a decision maker in NSW, getting to this point in your career would not have been possible without an education. It is something every Australian should have access to including the tens of thousands of people with a print disability in NSW. 
Can you please commit to ensuring Vision Australia’s library service in NSW receives the financial assistance it requires in order to remain viable? 
I look forward to your response. 
Yours sincerely 
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